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Sports Day 8th June- reminder 

We are looking forward (weather permitting) to hosting our school sports day on Thursday 8th June.  Parents, 

carers and other families are invited to join us on the school field from 1.45pm. Children from the same family 

will compete in the same team, so parents can move around the events, watching their child/ren compete. We 

look forward to welcoming you! In the event of poor weather, we will notify you as soon as possible that the 

event is postponed, via text. The reserve date is Thursday 22nd June.   
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Support your child with maths 

Would you like to be able to support your child 

with maths at home? Adult Learning North 

Yorkshire are running a free online course. See 

the details in the poster here. 

 

Fly-on-the-wall Maths 

This week we offered an opportunity for parents 

to come and watch our staff teach a mastery 

maths lesson. The sessions went well and 

hopefully provided parents with an opportunity to 

see how we teach maths at our school. Thanks go 

to the fantastic teachers; it can be quite a 

challenge to try and teach in front of all those 

additional adults in a busy classroom! We sent 

texts out yesterday with a link to an online 

survey; we are seeking your comments about the 

sessions. The survey only takes 2 minutes to 

complete so if you’d like to comment, please 

follow the link in the text to do so.  
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Early Years Places Available for September 2023- please spread the word! 

Do you know anyone who has a child that is due to start school in September 23? We still have places available 

in our Early Years class from September. Places are usually over-subscribed so we are fortunate to be able to 

offer these places this year. If you, or someone you know, is interested in securing a place at our school for an 

Early Years child, please contact Mrs Richardson on 01757 706841.  

 

Smoking and Vaping on North Yorkshire school sites 

Please may I remind parents that both smoking and vaping are banned on North Yorkshire school sites. This is 

to keep the environment clean and safe for all our users, including the children. Many thanks for your support 

and cooperation in this matter.  

 

A Message from North Yorkshire Police…. 

“North Yorkshire Police want to keep its communities informed with what is going on in their neighbourhoods. 

By signing on to Community Messenger you could receive regular emails concerning emerging crime scenes, 

serious incidents that may impact upon the community and details relating to local community engagement. It 

also provides a facility for you to feedback directly back to the Police Officers and Police Community Support 

Officers who work in your area.  It is very simple to sign up – either visit this Home Page or scan the QR code 

and fill in some very basic information. You will then get an email asking you to complete sign up and you are 

away. This is a secure system, your information is not shared with anyone else and you can sign out at any time 

to. We need to work together and this is a good way of achieving that – Thank You 

 

 

 
 

 

Reading Success! 

Following Mrs Rhodes’ letter, encouraging parents to hear children read more often, sent a couple of weeks 

ago, we have seen a significant increase in the frequency of children reading at home, across all classes. This 

is absolutely fantastic to see! Children who read daily, become more fluent and pacy in a shorter time period, 

than other children. National research evidences that children who read frequently perform better in GCSEs. 

Whilst we appreciate these exams are some years away, it still shows that reading daily is hugely important. 

Many thanks to all parents and carers who have supported at home with this! Keep it up over the half term 

holiday and beyond. Thank you! 
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HALF TERM ACTIVITIES 

 

 

Visiting Author at Selby Library 

See the poster here for details of visiting author, Bethany 

Walker, who will be doing an event at Selby Library during 

the half term holiday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Selby Fun- Family Treasure Trail- Free Half Term Activity! 

The Multiply Team in North Yorkshire Council have developed a new 

Family Treasure Trail for Selby, which aims to get families learning 

together while having fun at the same time! It has questions linked to 

landmarks around the town, with a little maths challenge at each location. 

See the flyer for details. They are also running an event in July ‘Fun on a 

budget’ which will share lots of ideas for surviving the summer holiday 

without spending a fortune! 
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School Diary Dates- Summer Term 2023 

The full year of diary dates is available on our school website. Go to ‘News/Events/Recruitment’ Term Dates’ –

‘school diary dates for parents 22/23’. See below for the final term of events. Some activities/ dates may be 

subject to change but we will always contact parents to inform you of any changes.  

 

 

Mon 29th  May – Fri 2nd  June  Half term holiday 

Mon 5th    June Term begins 

5/6/22-23/6/22 Y4 Multiplication checks – national assessments 

Thurs 8th   June Sports Day afternoon 

Fri 9th June Bags2School Collection day 

W/B 12th June Y1 phonic screening tests during this week 

W/B 19th June  Stay & Create - each class to confirm own date and time 

Thurs 22nd    June Reserve sports day 

Thurs 29th June Y6 Leavers’ assembly 9.15am 

Thurs 29th June Y6 Leavers’ disco 4-6pm 

Fri 30th  June Y6 Leavers’ lunch 

Thurs 6th July Parents meeting for new starters to FS2  

5.30-6.30 (& EY transition) 

Fri 7th July  Summer Fayre 3.30-5.00pm 

WB 10th July Brayton Academy transition full week 

Tue 18th July 3.30-5.30pm Open Evening 3.30-5.30pm 

Thur 20th July Y6 to Crucial crew 

Fri 21st   July Last day of term 

 

Nature Activity Day- Skylark Center, Drax.  

Thursday 1st June 10am – 3pm.  

Free event! 


